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SHIELDALLOY METALLURGICAL CORPORATION

WEST BOULEVARD

PO BOX 768

NEWFIELD. NJ 08344
2m‘:‘5m' TELEPHONE (609) 692-4200

CAMBRIDGE PLANT OPERATIONS FAX (609) 602-4017
September 19, 1997

Mr. John W. N. Hickey, Chief

Low-Level Waste and Decommissioning Projects Branch
Division of Waste Management

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

*J.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Re: Application to Amend USNRC License No. SMB-1507
Dear Mr. Hickey:

Mr. Anthony R. Zecca has been appointed to the position of Vice President and General Manager
of the Vanadium Products Division for Shieldalloy Metallurgical Corporation (SMC)located at
Cambndge, Ohio effective September 8, 1997, To ensure that on-going operations pursuant to the
provisions of License No. SMB-1307, and USNRC requirements, the purpose of this letter is to
request an amendment of the license to reflect this change in the SMC radiation protection program.

Senior Corporate Official

Owverall control and authority for radiation protection at the Cambridge facility shall rest with Mr.
Anthony R. Zecca. The responsibility of the Senior Corporate Official includes, but is not limited
to, establishing SMC policy and preparing/amending the radiation protection program plan as
required, and assuring that the capability of SMC radiation protection services are sufficient to meet
the requirements of the radiation protection program plan and USNRC requirements. Mr. Zecca has
the authority to dedicate corporate resources for the purposes of radiation protection and license
compliance.

Please call me at (609) 692-4200 if I can answer any questions or provide you with additional

information.
Sincerely, 5 /
F
%( ¢ 5.\ Jac [U“/ & A B

Eric E. Jackson

President
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Thomas A. Matthews John House - USNRC Region 111



